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Hello Mia,
 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) received a Request for Review from AECOM for the installation
of temporary culverts on Remus Creek and West Remus Creek in order to allow construction
equipment access to the Eureka High Arctic Weather Station for the work referenced in 21UN002.
 
We wanted to advise you that DFO has completed their review of these works and will be sending a
Letter of Advice to the proponent.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Deborah Silver
Biologist | Biologiste
Fisheries and Oceans Canada| Pêches et Océans Canada
Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Program| Programme de protection du poisson et de son habitat
867 Lakeshore Road, Burlington, ON, L7S 1A1 | 867, ch. Lakeshore, Burlington, ON, L7S 1A1
T: (905) 315-5249        C: (365) 323-0247
Email/Courriel: Deborah.Silver@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
 
 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada has changed the way new project proposals (referrals), reports of
potential Fisheries Act violations (occurrences) and information requests are managed. Please be
advised that general information regarding the management of impacts to fish and fish habitat (e.g.
Measures to Protect Fish and Fish Habitat) that enable you to determine Fisheries Act requirements
are available at DFO’s “Projects Near Water” website at www.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/pnw-ppe/index-
eng.html. For all occurrence reports, or project proposals where you have determined that you
cannot avoid impacts to fish and fish habitat, please submit to fisheriesprotection@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.
For general inquiries, call 1-855-852-8320.
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